
Friends of Sturgeon Bay Public Waterfront Invite You to the  
“Give a Toot” Spring Social, 2017  

Please Join Us  
Wednesday, March 15th, 2017 

6:45 pm – 8:30 pm; short update at 7:00 pm  
followed by open question-and-answer discussion 

Door County Fire Company, upper level (Town Hall Banquet Room),  
38 S. Third Ave., Sturgeon Bay 

Come reconnect with friends and neighbors who love 
Sturgeon Bay. Celebrate being part of an amazing 
community! Enjoy snacks, drinks and conversation. Invite 
your friends, too! 

The Judge has ruled and the DNR has just been asked for 
their help. Now Sturgeon Bay has a real chance for an 
amazing waterfront showing our Tugs, our Bridges, 
our Granary, our Brand. And the fight to protect our 
public land here is a fight to protect all public land. 

Yesterday the judge’s final ruling was signed. This makes 
clear the injunction on parcel 92 - that all or most of 
parcel 92, the historical granary dock, it is in the public 
trust. The injunction is subject to the normal DNR process 
of establishing the Ordinary High Water Mark (OHWM) 
and whether any portion of parcel 92 near Maple St is 
determined to be above OHWM. 

Yesterday also a Petition for Declaratory Ruling for 
normal OHWM determination on parcel 92 was delivered 
to the DNR. This is what the public have been asking for, 
for two years. The normal process should include a public hearing and opportunity for review.  
The attached map shows parcel 92, along with platted historical shorelines. 

See the new documents and more information at www.friendsofsturgeonbaypublicwaterfront.com. 

Please join us next Wednesday evening and bring all your questions. We will have a table of 
documents and maps on hand.  

The greatest part of this endeavor has been our community enthusiasm and commitment to the 
warm, wonderful, vibrant town that Sturgeon Bay can be, and we all look forward to an evening 
together.

http://www.friendsofsturgeonbaypublicwaterfront.com

